*additional information presented by the Dean at Faculty Board

The following report includes the most recent news and kudos since our last Faculty Board meeting on
October 27, 2023.

Arts and Science News and Kudos

e Queen’s researcher John Smol’s groundbreaking work on protecting lakes and ecosystems is
recognized with the Order of Ontario.


https://www.queensu.ca/artsci/news/receiving-ontarios-highest-honour
https://www.queensu.ca/artsci/news/recognizing-outstanding-research
https://www.queensu.ca/artsci/news/celebrating-teaching-excellence
https://www.queensu.ca/artsci/news/if-something-can-be-described-it-can-be-named
https://www.queensu.ca/artsci/news/time-to-say-goodbye
https://www.queensu.ca/artsci/news/reflecting-on-our-northern-communities
https://www.queensu.ca/artsci/news/reflecting-on-our-northern-communities
https://www.queensu.ca/artsci/news/recent-grads-take-queens-community-spirit-global
https://www.queensu.ca/artsci/news/recent-grads-take-queens-community-spirit-global

